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IN REVIEW

Hope you didn’t miss the opening event of The PAC’s New Season. The fall ProAm musical “Annie” (presented in partnership with Fort Knox Federal Credit Union) was a huge hit with nearly 3000 people in attendance.  A very talented cast & crew of 80(including two very talented pooches), two weekends of shows, and VIP seating in Row H all combined to make the start of the 2011-12 season a smashing success.

Also in September,

50 members of the Central Hardin High School Wind Symphony presented a concert before an audience of more than 150 with special guests, Derby City Brass Band.

75 members of John Hardin High School Choral Ensembles presented a benefit concert before an audience of more than 200 with proceeds going to Helping Hands.

